

http://www.dogdom.co.za/jollydog

NEWS LETTER - JANUARY 2004

Dear Member,

To returning Members, welcome back and may 2004 be a 'jolly' year for you and your dog(s)!! To all new Members, *Welcome* to Jolly Dog School and may you have a very happy stay with us. 2004 promises to be an exciting year at Jolly Dog School with lots happening during the year.

Just a few snippets and important news:

- PUPPY CLASS From next Saturday, (24th Jan), Puppy class will commence at 13h30.
- SHOW RESULTS It came to our attention at last year's prize giving that we had omitted to recognize one or two achievements with this in mind we have now started a log of all Jolly Dog participants entering shows/trials. Please ensure that you give all results to Colleen O'Farrell so that this may be recorded. Colleen can be contacted on 787 8211 or email colbol@rttc.co.za
- TRAINING At the last Committee meeting, Des Bekker agreed to our invite of Head Trainer. The Committee and Trainers have recognized there were problem areas and I know Des and the team will endeavor to iron these out. We only come to train once a week and it is our intention that not only do you learn and progress, but also it is important to have fun at the same time. Should you have any questions, complaints or compliments, please do not hesitate to contact Des. Unless we are made aware of things we do not know any better.
 - We welcome Errol back as a trainer and know that his valued knowledge will be a bonus. Knowing Errol, he used his 'sabbatical' to learn new tricks to share with us.
- AGM Please diarise Thursday, 05 February @ 19h00 for our AGM.
 - Please make every effort to attend this is your club and we are only as good as your input.
 - Venue: The Bekkers house, 19 Farrow Drive, Randpark Ridge Ext. 13 Tel: 678 7754 (Get onto Beyers Naude, turn into Chaplin left if Cresta is behind you Left at the first T-junction into Catalenti and left again at the first T-junction into Farrow. The house is on the right).
 - Should you have any topics you wish to be included at the AGM, please put this in writing to Robyn.
- JOLLY DOG SCHOOL COMMITTEE MEMBERS Please note that we do have space on the Committee for new members should anyone be interested in being nominated for election, or know of anyone else who would be, please notify Robyn in time for the AGM.

Until the next 'news letter'.....sit, heel, stay and more importantly, have fun!!

Regards

A few contact details:

Chairman - Peter Bekker - 678 7754

Secretary - Robyn Muller - 787 8211

Treasurer - Hazel Haefelin - 795 4105

Head Trainer - Des Bekker - 678 7754